
 Watch - November 22, 2021 

 Have a great holiday. Give thanks for the wonderful community that we live in; the 
 generous people and organizations who have provided so many  activities, meals, and 
 supportive donations which benefited so very many people. 

 THANKS TO CROSSPOINTE CHURCH FOR PROVIDING THANKSGIVING BASKETS FOR 
 THOSE IN NEED 

 THANKSGIVING UPDATE FROM CONTESSA’S 

 So it’s almost that time of the year again. On Thanksgiving Day we will be doing our Third 
 Annual FREE Thanksgiving meal. From 11-2 we will be offering a FREE traditional Homemade 
 Turkey Meal. It is available for carry out only for anyone who would like one. We just ask if there 
 is someone who is a shut in or needs one delivered please let us know or if there’s a neighbor 
 or family member that would like one we ask that you stop and deliver them one. We are truly 
 Blessed and would love to pass along some of those Blessings. 

 MEDINA CHORUS IS BACK IN TIME FOR HOLIDAY MUSIC 

 As the festive season approaches, join the Medina Chorus 
 for  ‘Sounds of Christmas’  , a choral concert of well-loved songs of the season. 

 Sunday December 5th at 3 pm 
 Medina United Methodist Church, Foote Rd, Medina 

 Tickets $10 from Chorus members and at the door 

 Please note: Doors open at 2:30 pm. All audience members are required 
 to wear masks and show proof of vaccination at the door. 
 We thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 LIONS CLUB HOLIDAY FOOD BASKETS PROVIDED 

 The Chippewa Lake Lions Club and Foundation will be distributing Holiday food baskets in 
 December to those in need. Your generous donations over that past year enable the Lions to be 
 able to continue this annual sharing opportunity. $8000 was allocated to provide a bounty of 
 food to these families. If you know someone who is in need, please contact Joanne Dodaro... 
 rdodaro@neo.rr.com 

 STAY TUNED FOR THE RETURN OF THE POLAR BEAR!!!! 

 Save the date of February 19, 2022 for this exciting event!!! 


